
Officials with the Clarinda Foundation announce 2016 Grant Cycle 

Clarinda Foundation Executive Director, Pam Herzberg has announced that the 2016 Grant Application 

will be available on the Clarinda Foundation’s website (www.clarindafoundation.com) on Friday, April 1, 

2016.  Copies of the application can also be obtained at the Clarinda Foundation Office located at 114 E. 

Washington Street in Clarinda.  The deadline for submission of the 2016 grant application is 3:00 PM, 

May 19, 2016.  Awards will be made public on July 19, 2016 with the awarded organizations to complete 

their projects between July 19, 2016 and May 31, 2017. 

Herzberg emphasizes that organizations applying shall be a non-profit charitable 501(c)(3), 

educational or governmental operating organization within a 15-mile radius of Clarinda.  If you are not a 

501(c)(30 you will be required to secure a 501(c)(3) entity to serve as fiscal agent.  Your project must be 

of a charitable nature and must be approved by your organizations Board of Directors.  This year the 

Foundation’s Board of Directors has chosen to focus on those projects that target community 

betterment.   

 Herzberg stated “Funds for these grants are generated from funds established with the Clarinda 

Foundation.  These include:  Share with Clarinda; Book of Honor; Irene and Otto Krause Memorial Fund; 

Floyd Whitmore Fund; Ellis Bradley & Louise Lathrop Fund; James N. Millhone Fund; and the 

Foundation’s Legacy Fund.”  For more information please contact the Clarinda Foundation at 712-542-

4412 or clarindafound@iowatelecom.net. 
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